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most important
alternatives to the older

beta-lactams for the
treatment of urinary tract
infections (UTIs). The new

beta-lactams
demonstrated excellent in

vitro activity against all
species of UTI pathogens,
including enteric Gram-

negative bacteria resistant
to older third-generation
cephalosporins, and were
approved for treatment of
UTIs by the Food and Drug
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Administration in 1995.
Meropenem and imipenem

are less expensive than
cefepime, which is already
widely used in UTIs, and

appear to be as effective.
Treatment failure rates

with meropenem in
patients with UTIs are

comparable to those with
cefepime, but side effects
with imipenem-cilastatin
are more frequent and

prolonged, necessitating
surveillance for liver
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enzyme abnormalities. The
latter finding, however, is
not unusual with the other
newer beta-lactams.Why
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